
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 11 By Councillor Douglas for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 24 June 2021 

   

Question  Can the Convener confirm: 

a) How many complaints the Council has received 

regarding slurry sealing works on footways in the last 

five years? 

b) How long these preventative measures are expected to 

last before repaving is required? 

c) Whether the Council would consider a full 

reconstruction of a footway should local residents 

request one following dissatisfaction with slurry works? 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


